







April 13, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 188 , s. 2018

## ADMINISTRATION OF BASIC EDUCATION EXIT ASSESSMENT/NAT G12

To: Concerned Public and Private Secondary School Heads

Please be informed that the NAT G12 test materials had just arrived this 13 day of April 2018.
 Relative to this, the following sampled schools shall administer the test on April 18-19 to all grade 12 graduates of SY 2017-2018;

4 <sup>th</sup> District	5 <sup>th</sup> District	6 <sup>th</sup> District
1. Mangaldan NHS	1. Benigno V. Aldana NHS	1. Angela V. Ramos NHS
2. Manaoag NHS	2. Juan G. Macaraeg NHS	2. Tayug NHS
3. San Jacinto NHS	3. Don Ramon E. Costales NHS	3. San Quintin NHS
St. Camillus College of Manaoag     Foundation INC.	4. Cipriano P. Primicias NHS	4. Rosales NHS
	5. Bautista NHS	5. Umingan NHS
		6. PUNP-Tayug

- Details on the guidelines of the test will be discussed during the orientation of school heads/SHS coordinator and school testing coordinator (STC) on April 16, 2018, 9:30 in the morning at the Division Office Function Room. Bring a copy of the number of grade 12 graduates.
- Immediate dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is hereby enjoined.

ATTY. DONATO D. BALDERAS, JR. Schools Division Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMISSION:

ARVIN R. PURISIMA
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER V